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Sunday morning development sessions.

As we progress into the summer proper and with lots of hot sunny paddling weather to come it is anticipated we will have more people attending the Sunday morning development sessions.

As you can imagine larger numbers present different challenges to the coaching staff and club officials.
Dependant on the number of attendees it may be necessary to split the group into smaller more manageable sections. A decision will be made on the morning by the coaching staff based on number of attendees, number of coaches, paddlers’ capabilities, weather and tide as to what the activities will be.
In order for the coaches and club officials to organise this as quickly as possible and get everyone out on the water doing what we love to do - paddling, the club greatly appreciates your co-operation in the following:

· After positioning water craft could all attendees please remain above the slipway on the grassy area next to the club house.
· Before entering onto the slip way and beyond please ensure you are wearing all the necessary safety equipment and suitably attired for your paddling session.
· Safety helmet

· Buoyancy aid (All junior & new members must have these checked by a coach for correct fitment prior to proceeding onto the slipway)
· Dry suit/Wet suit etc. for kayaking

· Suitable footwear.

Note: It is a requirement that during Sunday morning development sessions that safety helmets are worn at all times regardless of the activity.

If you have any queries or concerns about what to wear please ask a member of the coaching staff or a club official who will be more than happy to help.

In order to more readily identify coaches and club officials to newer members they will wear coloured arm bands as a trial for the remainder of this month and August.
Many thanks for your co-operation in these matters.
Ken Young

Safety Officer

